
Newsletter  

Friday 11th July 2025  

Weekly School Attendance 93% / Best Class Attendance: Year 2 (99%)  

Welsh Phrase of the week: Beth ydy dy hobi di? Fy hobi I ydy ___  

(What is your hobby?  My hobby is ___) 
 
Nursery Class Assembly  

Well done to our Nursery pupils, who held their first class assembly for families on Wednesday, which took us 

back through their learning journey since September. They sang songs they have learned throughout the year 

and shared pictures and photographs with us. Thank you to families who came to support them. We are looking 

forward to you starting full-time school in September. Thank you to Mrs Hughes and Miss Pierce for working 

hard with the class. 
 
Super Learning Week - Post Office Travels 

We have enjoyed a Super Learning Week this week based on the book ‘Post Office Travels’ by Nevmah Morris 

(local author).  We were very fortunate to have a visit from the author on Monday who read parts of the story 

and took questions from pupils.  The pupils enjoyed the visit and asked a lot of questions about the book and 

being an author.  The pupils have produced some lovely work this week, which classes shared in a whole school 

assembly yesterday. We will putting some photographs on dojo and the school app to share with you before the 

end of the term. A big thank you to all families for making a wonderful effort in dressing up the children in 

colours of the flags, we had some fantastic and creative outfits.  

A reminder that we have signed copies of the book ‘Post Office Travels’ for sale from the school office priced 

at £6 each. 
 
Year 6 Leaver’s Service for Families 

A reminder that Year 6 pupils will be holding their Leaver’s Service for families at 9:15 am on Wednesday, 16th 

July in the school hall.  Access to the school hall is through the Foundation Phase entrance near years 1 and 2. 

We look forward to their assembly which they have written themselves and looks back on their time spent at 

Ysgol Cefn Mawr. 
 
Year 6 Leaver’s Beach Party 

Our Year 6 pupils enjoyed a beach party last night.  The children were an absolute delight and had a great 

evening, thank you to all of the staff who gave up their time. The children enjoyed a disco, sausage and chips, 

volleyball and a limbo competition.  We will share the photos during our class service for families. 
 
PCSO Sarah Clark-Lewis 

PCSO Sarah Clark-Lewis attended our school assembly this morning for KS2 pupils to remind and educate pupils 

about keeping safe and being respectful in the community and in the wider area during the summer break.  
 
Flu Nasal Spray Vaccination Letters 

Flu nasal spray vaccination letters and parental consents were sent home with pupils earlier this week.  Please 

return the form to the school office ready for collection next Monday, 14th July, if you give consent for your 

child to have the Flu nasal spray immunisation vaccination. They are due to be administered in the autumn term 

on Monday, 15th December, we will send reminders in the autumn diary dates and newsletters nearer the time.  
 
Welsh Jambori – Years 1 and 2 

Pupils in Years 1 and 2 enjoyed a visit to the Welsh Jambori at the Stiwt on Tuesday with other schools from 

the Wrexham area.  The children and staff thoroughly enjoyed the performance and joining in with their 

favourite Jambori songs.   
 
Breakfast Club 

A reminder to please ensure all Breakfast Club debts are cleared before the end of term.  Please check your 

ParentPay account and ensure it is up to date. Mrs Evans sends our weekly reminders on behalf of Wrexham 

School Meals service.  All debts will be passed to the Local Authority for collection in the summer holidays. 
 
Pupil Reports 

Children brought home their end of year reports yesterday.  If you wish to discuss the report please make an 

appointment with your child’s class teacher, who will be available from 3.10-5pm on Monday 14th July 2025. 

Please contact them on dojo to make an appointment. 



 
End of Term Reminder 

School finishes for pupils for the summer term at the end of the day on Thursday, 17th July.  After School Club 

will finish at 4:00 pm on Thursday, 17th July.  We politely ask that all parents clear all outstanding debts before 

the end of the term, failure to do so may risk not being able to book for After School Club in September.  All 

pupils in Reception to Year 6 in September return to school on Wednesday, 3rd September.  New Nursery pupils 

have a staggered start with Group 1 attending on Wednesday 3rd and Friday 5th September, and Group 2 

attending on Thursday 4th and Friday 5th September – letters have been posted to home address with this 

information. 
 
School Uniform – RAM Leisure 

A reminder that school uniform can be purchased from RAM Leisure.  Tel: 01978 360360 or visit 

www.ramleisure.com.  Please ring Ram Leisure first to make an appointment. 
 

Headteacher’s Award / Star of the Week (Awarded for being a good learner) 

 
Nursery – Halle        Year 3 – Rogan 

Reception – Uras Year 4 – George 

Year 1 – Frankie Year 5 – Freddie 

Year 2 – Isla      Year 6 – Lily-Ann 

 

 

Cymro/Cymraes Yr Wythnos – Welsh Speaker of the week 

Llongyfarchiadau pawb! 
 
Meithrin/Nursery – Koda   Blwyddyn 3 – Hattie 

Derbyn/Reception – Elsie    Blwyddyn 4 – Esmae 

Blwyddyn 1 – Alanna             Blwyddyn 5 – Raya 

Blwyddyn 2 – Rowan   Blwyddyn 6 – Skyler 

 

Super Sports Star Award 

Congratulations to the children who have been presented with certificates today.  The winners were chosen as 

they have made the most effort and been a good sport in their weekly PE sessions.   

 

Nursery – Eddie     Year 3 – Rogan 

Reception – Finley Year 4 – April 

Year 1 – Rylee         Year 5 – Caden 

Year 2 – Martha Year 6 – Harlow 

 

 

Progressive Sports Summer Camp 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding (Keeping all children safe) is the responsibility of all 

adults. Everyone has a responsibility to keep children and young 

people safe. 

Have a concern? It needs to be reported to Schools Safeguarding Lead, 

Mrs Andrea Green, or Miss Eleanor Williams. Directly on 01978 820719 

or out of school hours on 0845 0533 116 or 999 in an emergency.  
 

 

http://www.ramleisure.com/

